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June 16, 2015  
 
Next Steps to Repair the OMBC 
 
The For The Players Committee recently polled OMBC players regarding steps to 
resolve the governance problems at the OMBC.  91% of the responses urged the 
Committee to take action.  
 
Since last December, we have attempted to negotiate in good faith with the Board. As 
no progress has been made, we are forced to pursue other avenues to cure problems at 
the OMBC.  Out first step, as urged by OMBC players, will be to go to the City to 
discuss the lease agreement and the non-profit status of the OMBC.  In preparation for 
the meeting with the City, we have collected signatures from 171 OMBC players 
supporting the following: 

“I play at the OMBC and pay game fees. 
I would like to have a voice at the OMBC by voting in Board elections.” 
 
(Petition attached) 
 
The Committee’s proposals to remedy governance problems at the OMBC are 
simple:  comply with the OMBC's Articles of Incorporation,  give players the opportunity 
to become members and vote in Board elections.  Additionally, prohibit owners of 
games from serving on the Board to avoid conflicts of interest.  If the Board is prepared 
to address the governance problems at the OMBC, we are happy to expedite 
negotiations.  Until then, we will pursue any and all means to repair the OMBC. 
 
For the Players Committee  
John Christman,  
Chairman 


